
 

 

 
 
 
 
July 22, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Howie Miller 
Solvent Systems International, Inc. 
Email:  HMiller@solvent-systems.com  
 
RE: 15-FOIA-132 Info – IFB #07045 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On July 2, 2015, we received your request for information on the successful bid for IFB #07045 
(“Request”).   
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with the bid tabulation sheet for IFB #07045-A, 
showing Safety-Kleen System as the bid winner. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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